
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Sunday, October 5, 2025 10:26 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Hi,We had seen our energy bill go up every monthly which is becoming difficult for us middle
class family. I got laid off from my job and we are still struggling to pay our bills. There is no
assistance but only increase in energy rate will affect the poor and middle income families in
st Thomas. Hope this decision is reversed and other aspects are considered.

Name: Dominic Simpson

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




